
June 26, 2017 

RE: Site Manager, Property of the Year, Maintenance Person of the Year 

Dear WI-CARH Member: 

The Board of Directors of WI-CARH is happy to announce that it is again time to submit 
your nominations for Site Manager of the Year, Maintenance Person of the Year, and 
Property of the Year. Award recipients will be announced at the WI-CARH Annual 
Conference on November 2, 2017. We welcome nominations from WI-CARH members, 
property management staff, residents and cooperating agencies (such as USDA-Rural 
Development, Wisconsin Housing and Economic Development, lenders, etc.). 

The Property of the Year must be a USDA-Rural Development property and nominees 
for Maintenance Person and Site Manager must maintain/manage a USDA-Rural 
Development property. Please complete the nomination form in detail and note that a 
testimonial or pictures are required depending on the award. 

Please return your nominations for each of these three awards via mail or email no later 
than October 2, 2017 to: 

WI-CARH 
P. O. Box 258098 
Madison, WI 53725

info@wicarh.org 

Each winner will receive recognition and a plaque at the WI-CARH Annual Conference.  
The WI-CARH Site Manager of the Year recipient will have their nomination forwarded 
to the National CARH for consideration for the National Site Manager of the Year 
Award. 

Sincerely, 

Wisconsin Council for Affordable & Rural Housing 
Board of Directors 
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